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5 October 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 5 Walking Tour of The Rye – Wednesday 21 October 2020 
 

As part of this term’s Topic learning on the Anglo-Saxons, we have been offered a fabulous chance to dive 
into the history of the Rye in High Wycombe by a local historian.  As a precursor to this, Mrs Madalyn 
Baskerville provided artefacts for the children to handle in a Covid-safe manner last Friday and will be 
delivering a lesson this Wednesday afternoon on the legacy of the Anglo-Saxons locally. 
 

The walk on Wednesday 21 October will focus on the Romans leaving High Wycombe and the Anglo Saxons 
arriving, especially the effect this had on land use and local trade. 
 

Children will need to be dropped off at the Wycombe Rye car park next to the lido for 8.50 am. After the 
tour, which will last about one hour, we will walk back through Hughenden Park to school for lunch. If the 
weather looks good, we will eat lunch in the park before returning to school. Due to the nature of the 
trip, please could all children bring a packed lunch, water bottle, hand sanitiser and have a coat and sturdy, 
comfortable shoes to walk in. 
 

The trip is covered by the ‘Local Trips Consent Form’ but please can you return the slip below, or email the 
office on office@hughendenprimary.co.uk to confirm that you will drop your child at Wycombe Rye car park 
next to the lido for 8.50 am 
 

If you need to speak to us about any special provision for your child on this day, please contact the school 
office. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Mrs. Kittler 
Class Teacher 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Y5 Walking Tour of The Rye – Wednesday 21 October 2020 
I understand that I need to drop my child at the Wycombe Rye car park, next to the lido for 8.50 am on 
Wednesday 21 October. 
 
Child’s name: ……………………………………………………………………..   

Parent’s name: ……………………………………………………………..…… 

Signed: ……………………………………………………..………………..…….. 

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
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